
Murder In Marrero 

 

Sunday, April 11, 2010 01:42 AM 

 

Sheriff Newell Normand reports, this morning around 12:04 AM, our officers responded 

to reports of gunshots in the area of 1000 Dimarco Drive in Marrero. 

 

First responding officers located the body of an unidentified black male victim shot 

multiple times. He was pronounced dead on the scene. 

 

Our homicide investigators have not established a motive at this time, and we do not have 

any suspects. 

 

Crime scene technicians recovered a number of spent shell casings from the scene. 

 

Anyone with information in this matter is asked to call our homicide division at 364-5300 

or Crimestoppers. 
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